Primary 1/2 Welcome from Mrs Ross
Dear Parent/ Carer,
As I am now class teacher for room 5 I wanted to extend a warm welcome to all of our grown-ups! I am very much looking forward to working with all the children and yourselves over the next term and a half. 
Please find below some general reminders and explanations of how our learning in room 5 will look. 
This term in Numeracy, we will be learning about telling the time- o clock and half past. We will also be continuing to focus on mental addition and subtraction. 
Our Literacy focus in p1 for the remainder of term 3 will be learning/revising our initial 26 sounds and blending sounds together to make words eg. cat. P2 will continue to blend 3 and 4 letter words as well as revising sh, ch, th, ng, oy and ay. 
Reading groups will read on Monday and Thursday’s. Please note I will also be sending lists of common words for your child to practice daily at home. This will really support your child in learning to recognise, read and write these words. They will be ticked off in school once your child is able to do this independently. 
A few reminders;
· Please ensure that ALL clothing has your child’s name clearly labelled as there are numerous items that are unidentifiable and it is not staffs responsibility to track missing items down.
· Please go through the choices on the lunch menu each day with your child before school to ensure your child orders the meal of their choice.
· Gym kits will be required on Wednesdays and Thursdays.
· Green bags must be taken to school every day. Please remember to check green bags for any notifications and fro reading books. 
I look forward to working alongside you all and as ever if you have any questions please do ask.
Kind regards, 
Mrs Ross  
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